
 
 

HARDCORE DISCOVERIES LTD. ANNOUNCES PRIVATE PLACEMENT  
 

November 15, 2024 – Vancouver, B.C. – Hardcore Discoveries Ltd. (“Hardcore” or the “Company”) (HARD:CSE) is pleased 
to announce the terms of a proposed non-brokered private placement of up to 6,600,000 common shares of the 
Company (each, a “Share”) at a price of Cnd $0.07 per share for gross proceeds of up to $462,000. 

The proceeds of the Offering are anticipated to be used for the general working capital and administration fees. No finder’s 
fees are payable in connection with the Private Placement.  
 
About Hardcore Discoveries Ltd. 
 
Hardcore Discoveries Ltd. is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration and development of gold 
properties.  The company is based in Vancouver, British Columba.   
 
HARDCORE DISCOVERIES LTD. 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
“Patrick Morris” 
Patrick Morris, Chief Executive Officer 
 
Forward-Looking Information Disclaimer 
 
Forward-looking statements are often identified by terms such as “will”, “may”, “should”, “anticipate”, “expects” and 

similar (including negative and grammatical) expressions. All statements other than statements of historical fact, included 

in this release are forward-looking statements that involve risks and uncertainties. There can be no assurance that such 

statements will prove to be accurate and actual results and future events could differ materially from those anticipated in 

such statements. Important factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from the Company’s expectations 

include the failure to satisfy the conditions of the relevant securities exchange(s) and other securities regulatory authorities, 

general economic and financial market conditions and other risks detailed from time to time in the filings made by the 

Company with securities regulations. The reader is cautioned that assumptions used in the preparation of any forward-

looking statements may prove to be incorrect. Events or circumstances may cause actual results to differ materially from 

those predicted as a result of numerous known and unknown risks, uncertainties, and other factors, many of which are 

beyond the control of the Company. The reader is cautioned not to place undue reliance on any forward-looking statement. 

Such information, although considered reasonable by management at the time of preparation, may prove to be incorrect 

and actual results may differ materially from those anticipated. Forward-looking statements contained in this news release 

are expressly qualified by this cautionary statement. The forward-looking statements contained in this news release are 

made as of the date of this news release and the Company will update or revise publicly any of the included forward-looking 

statements as expressly required by applicable law. 

 
For more information, please contact Patrick Morris, Chief Executive Officer and Director 
 
Email:  enermetalventures@gmail.com;  Telephone: (604) 761-8597 


